
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Ref: Last Day of Term 
 
Wednesday 29th March 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As shared on Friday 24th March, the last day of term will be a half day. All students will be 
dismissed from 12pm onwards. 
 

Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 Year 11 

Approx. 12.00pm 12.00pm 12.10pm 12.05pm 12.15pm 

 
Students will enjoy reward assemblies before hearing some important messages about safety 
over the Easter break. We hope you all have a fantastic break and already look forward to 
welcoming back students on Tuesday 18th April at 8:30am. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Rebecca Bakewell 
Headteacher  

 


